
BELTERRA

Questions? help@hayswcid.org

The region’s severe drought continues. 
Conservation is essential to protect & extend water supplies. 

Experts suggest our region could be in Stage 4 this summer,
which would dictate NO outdoor watering.

We must ACT NOW to conserve. 

*Failure to adopt, implement, and enforce the LCRA watering restrictions could subject WCID 1 & 2 to

daily penalties of thousands of dollars per day.

Based on updated LCRA and WTCPUA requirements, the Hays
WCIDs 1 & 2 Water Conservation and Drought Contingency

Plans have been updated effective May 1, 2024. 

A quick reference guide has been created 
and included for reference. 

To review the full plans please visit the district website -
www.hayswcid.org

Note: While the stage titles have been adjusted to align better with LCRA
and WTCPUA drought stages, landscape irrigation in Belterra remains

limited to the once per week schedule.

Current combined lake capacity - 42%

Belterra is currently in Stage 2 - once per week

watering on designated day/time.

http://www.hayswcid.org/

